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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH 
CHICAGO REGIONAL OFFICE 

 
IN REPLY REFER TO 

 
 
The University of Michigan 
Attn: Chip Reese 
Director, Procurement Services 
7071 Wolverine Tower 
3003 South State Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109-1282 
 
Dear Mr. Reese: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Contractor Purchasing System Review (CPSR) report conducted 
virtually from April 14-18, 2025.  Based upon the results of this review, The University of 
Michigan’s Purchasing System is considered adequate to protect the Government’s 
interest in accordance with 2 CFR 200 and DFARS 252.244-7001. 
 
Approval of the University’s Purchasing System is granted pursuant to FAR Subpart 44.3, 
and applies to all Federal Government contracts to the extent that cross-servicing 
arrangements exist.  System approval shall extend through May 1, 2028, unless extended 
by the ACO. Should any significant change(s) occur within the system this approval may 
be withdrawn at the discretion of the ACO. 
 
This approval may waive some of the consent to or advance notifications of requirements 
for certain subcontracts per subcontracting clause FAR 52.244-2 and Agency 
supplements. 
  
Please direct any questions to me at (564) 226-8791 or email 
kevin.m.mccormick23.civ@us.navy.mil.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kevin M McCormick 
Administrative Contracting Officer 
ONR, Chicago 
 
cc: (w/report) 
James Santaniello, ONR Boston Office (james.m.santaniello.civ@us.navy.mil) 
Joshua Kabisch, Director ONR Chicago (joshua.m.kabisch.civ@us.navy.mil) 
Eric Garfield, Director ONR Boston (eric.h.garfield.civ@us.navy.mil) 
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